
*UNFORTUNATELY DUE TO STAFF SHORTAGES WE 
CAN NOT OFFER HAPPY HOUR AT THIS TIME* 

 
LIKE MANY BUSINESSES WE ARE EXPERIENCING A SEVERE SHORTAGE OF 

AVAILABLE STAFF IN BOTH THE KITCHEN AND FRONT OF THE HOUSE. 
DUE TO THIS OUR ABILITY TO PROVIDE SERVICE - ESPECIALLY ON THE EARLY 

END OF THE NIGHT - IS EXTREMELY LIMITED.   
WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING  

 
PLEASE CALL OR VISIT THE EMPLOYMENT PAGE OF OUR WEBSITE OR EMAIL 

EMPLOYMENT@VIATOSCANA.COM IF INTERESTED IN JOINING OUR TEAM


